
JOCKVALE’S FRIDAY MESSAGE - January 12th, 2024 

 

 
Happy 2024 to our Jockvale students and families! We hope you enjoyed the winter 
holiday and we’re happy to see our Jaguars again. 
 
JOCKVALE LIBRARY NEWS - It's time for the Forest of Reading in the Jockvale Library! The 
Forest of Reading is a program that runs in public and school libraries across Ontario every 
year. We will be reading 10 new books and then we'll vote for our favourite. We'll find out the 
winning book chosen by the children of Ontario in May. We read the first book for this year's 
program and our students have loved it! It is called Cocoa Magic by Sandra Bradley with art by 
Gabrielle Grimard. It's a story about a young boy who spreads kindness through his school with 
a little help from his great uncle who runs a chocolate shop. Our bellies were rumbling with 
some of the beautiful pictures! 

 

 
JOCKVALE ES SCHOOL COUNCIL UPDATE  - Just a reminder that Subway lunches start 
Tuesday January 16th for those who signed up. Registration is now closed.  
 

 

 
JUNIOR SKI TRIPS - Thank you to everyone who has submitted their paperwork and payment. 
The student roster has been completed and the parent volunteers have been contacted. We 
look forward to hitting the slopes for our first ski day on January 18th, 2024! 
 



Have a good weekend, 
 

Loretta and Karl 
 

       

 

 
JAN 16 - FIRST SUBWAY LUNCH DAY 
JAN 18 - JUNIOR SKI DAY @ MOUNT PAKENHAM 
JAN 25 - JUNIOR SKI DAY @ MOUNT PAKENHAM 
JAN 25 - FRIDAY SCHEDULE 
JAN 26 - PA DAY - NO SCHOOL 
JAN 30 - KINDERGARTEN INFO NIGHT - 6 pm to 7 pm 
Religious/Creed Based Days & Dates of Significance 
 

https://www.ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=38751628

